

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Mon, Sep 23, 2013 at 5:12 PM

Reply-To: k

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Dawn

Last Name - Keplinger

Organization Name -

Comment - The AFA (Affordable Care Act) does NOT help low-income or Virginia residents, especially in the area of expanding Medicaid costs. Medicaid is already at 21% of our state budget. It is irresponsible to throw more money into this program that isn't helping those with the greatest needs. It's one of the deceptions of the AFA...it's not affordable! There are so many hidden costs and overall, fewer people will have access to better health care than they do now, not to mention we lose the freedom to choose our doctor and our care. The AFA takes these freedoms away, make no mistake. Thanks for listening, and please do not allow more of our state dollars to go after a failing program.